
BAND BEGINS ON 
SEPTEMBER 14TH!!!

Band Lessons will be held 
‘In-person’ or ‘Online’ 
Just a quick reminder to register for band, soon!  Lessons will be offered ‘In-
person’ at school, or ‘Online’ through Zoom meetings!  We are currently 
formatting the lesson schedule.  Students are encouraged to be registered 
promptly, so they will not miss out on registration for the school year.  If you 
have questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Gula. 
(708) 977-0227                      MR.GULA@AOL.COM


